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Dear Mr. Jackson:

Re: Extension of Landfill Hours of Operation (Report WMC(-13-006)

Please be advised that the Council of the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan
strongly opposes the proposal to extend the landfill hours of operation as proposed
in the report dated May 13, 2013 (WMC13-006).

It was felt that the current hours of operation; Monday to Saturday - 7 am to 7 pm
provide sufficient time for waste disposal activities. Also noted, that a Sunday
closure is the only day that the residents have relief from any activities at the landfill
operation and therefore would like our residents to continue to receive this benefit.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the writer.

Yours truly,
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan
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Heather Scott, AMCT, CMM lil
Clerk

cc: Chris Bradley, Director Public Works, County of Peterborough
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